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Welcome to the final newsletter of this year. It's
been a strange year with covid, but regardless, we
have had fun. This half term, we have continued to
attend our local scout’s group and football club.
We have been swimming, out for meals, shopping,
to watch Doncaster Rover’s play Oxford at the
Keepmoat Stadium and to the Wildlife Park to see
the winter illuminations. We also saw the Trust
Christmas lights being turned on, don’t they look
beautiful. Take a look at what else we have been
up to....
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Wishing you all a
very Merry Christmas
and a Happy New
Year from everyone
at Dickson House
and the North Flat.

See you on Tuesday
4™ January when
school re-opens.

Remember, if you
need to contact us,
you can email us at:
dicksonhouse @ddt-
deaf.org.uk

Stay covid safe this
holiday. Please
remember to do a
Lateral flow test
before you return to
school and do not
return if you have
any symptoms. This
will help keep
everyone safe.
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We have had lots of birthday’s this half term, we have celebrated them in style, with
gifts, cakes and party games.
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We watched the Christmas lights being turned on. We had guests from Doncaster
Rovers and Cast pantomime. They helped turn the lights on.
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We went to the Wildlife park for our end of term activity to see the winter
illuminations, it was absolutely amazing.

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Love Kate and the team



